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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week, but the Wood County Emergency Communications group

is still trying to locate where the interference on their 147.255 MHz voice

repeater is coming from.  The person, or thing, is only re-broadcasting the Wood

County Ambulance service, and Parkersburg Police Department.  The interference

will start at different times of the day and week and stay on from between one

to about three hours.  We almost made it to the repeater site to see which one

of the link frequencies the interference is coming in on, so we can find what

area to start searching, but when we got close it quit.  We have eliminated some

of the area, but we'll keep trying, and hope we find it, or it just quits.

The weather has been pretty good, but we're not getting enough sun on the solar

panels at one of our tower sites to keep the batteries fully charged.  We are

going to add some more panels in the next few days.  When the weather get better

we are going to start laying the block for the building so we can put the radio

equipment in it, and install solar panels on the roof.  We are going to replace

the wind generator on the tower which isn't generating any electric.  The tower

site will be one of our more important sites.

There were only 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.
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